## Department of Police





Municipal Building 1250 Union Road West Seneca, New York 14224



716-674-2280 FAX: 716-674-1063 WEB SITE: WWW.WSPOLICE.COM

January 13, 2022

To:

Honorable Town Board

Town of West Seneca

From:

Edward A. Baker

Chief of Police

Re:

Out of Town Training

Attn:

Supervisor Dickson

## Dear Honorable Town Board:

Please authorize Captain James Unger to attend the FBI National Academy, April 4, 2022 through June 9, 2022 in Quantico, Virginia. Captain Unger was invited to this prestigious, international police management academy by the FBI, which less than 1% of all law enforcement officers have an opportunity to attend. The Federal Bureau of Investigations covers all housing and meal expenses, the Department will have to pay for travel. I anticipated Captain Unger being selected for this school, so the funding for his attendance was placed in the 2022 Police Training budget line 1.3120.0459

Respectfully,

Edward A. Baker Chief of Police